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Andrea Gyger

From: Emily Meadows 

Sent: Sunday, May 21, 2017 12:25 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - working draft election rules

Dear Secretary Williams,  
 
Thank you for your interest in the public's opinion regarding amendments to Colorado’s Rules Concerning Elections (8 CCR 

1505-1). While your call for public comment states that the you value our feedback, the wording of the letter implies that your mind is 
already made up. Instead of outlining a balanced take on the proposed options for rules implementing propositions 107 and 108, including 
fair critiques of the proposal, this letter reads like propaganda.  
 
County election clerks have already gone on record saying that party preference of an unaffiliated voter isn't needed. Also, this will cost an 
estimated $5 million to $7 million additional taxpayer dollars in presidential election years.  
 
I am against the proposed options as they are currently written. They do not appear to benefit our election process and, instead, seem 
politically-driven. The last thing we need is more partisanship in this democracy.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Emily Meadows 

 




